THAME TOWN CRICKET CLUB

Church Meadow, off Church Road, Thame OX9 3AJ Tel: 01844 217799



20th January 2023



Dear Mandy,

Solar Panels

Happy New Year!

We are planning our business for 2023 and into the future with a view to developing a sustainable operation at Church Meadow for the Club and our various users.

In this context, this letter seeks formal consent from Thame Town Council as the Club's landlord to install solar panels on the rear roof of the pavilion, and to seek planning consent for this installation from South Oxfordshire District Council.

The building is well-suited for this work, and is not close to any highway or neighbouring properties. Nigel Champken-Woods, our liaison member, is aware of this proposal, and fully supports this initiative which will make a significant impact on our energy bills in the future.

I hope the Council will consent to this initiative. We are currently seeking some grant finance for the installation work, and hope to seek the planning and building regulations consent in the next few weeks. I can supply drawings and other information if you require this, and will send a copy of the application to you in due course.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Yours faithfully,



Angus Lachlan Vice Chairman Thame Town Cricket Club

